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THE ESSENCE AND SIGNIFICANCE OF THE
«PEDAGOGICAL QUALIFICATION» REGULATORY CATEGORY

THROUGH THE PRISM OF A TEACHER’S FUNCTIONS

Abstract. The essence and significance of the «pedagogical qualification» regulatory 
category through the prism of a teacher’s functions have been considered. Changes in the 
organization of the professional education system from the normative point of view in the 
conditions of modern market economy and increase of requirements to the level of a 
teacher’s qualification have been defined. Special attention has been paid at the relevance 
of studying the category of «pedagogical qualification» in the modern professional
pedagogical education. Prospects of further studying the category of pedagogical 
qualification through the prism of a teacher’s functions have been outlined. 

On the basis of studying teachers’ pedagogical activity in professional education system 
the main functions of professional pedagogical activities have been determined (training, 
bringing up, developing, motivating, communicative, diagnostic, production and 
technological, design and organizing). Special attention has been paid at the relevance of 
studying the category of «pedagogical qualification» in modern professional pedagogical 
education. On the basis of study of teachers’ professional activity in the system of 
professional education basic functions have been selected for the category «pedagogical 
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qualification» in normative documents: integrative, social, normative, developing, prognostic 
and diagnostic. It has been revealed that information received on the basis of a teacher’s
functions and the normative category of pedagogical qualification gives the possibility to 
interpret and objectively evaluate the level of a teacher’s qualification, understand the 
content of his/her professional activities. Prospects of further studying the category of 
pedagogical qualification through the prism of a teacher’s functions have been outlined.

Keywords: professional education, professional activity, regulatory category, 
qualification, pedagogical qualification, functions.
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